To the family at Shackle Inland COC

Thank you for the support you have given me for school. I am able to focus on my studies and to
teach the Gospel for all to hear. As I work on my class work for school in this first quarter. I am
learning what a preacher must do when it comes to fulfilling the work of the Lord and the
importance of teach the word of God for all to understand. Having lessons each week, my
knowledge keeps growing in the word of God. With deeper studies of the word, I am able to teach

others what I have learned that they too can apply it to their life as well.

At the congregation where I am attending, I am teaching the young adult’s class and we are in the
book of James. Class is going well and everyone is learning how to apply the word to their life as
Christians. We have gotten into chapter 2 this past Sunday on the 1% of September. I ask that you
all will pray for this class that they will apply what is learned and that they too can teach others
the word of God for all to understand. I have 5 young adults in class and all of them have obeyed
the Gospel. A few of them have obeyed with in the past 2 years for they are still new to the word
on how to teach it to others. If you can keep the class in your prayers that they will do the work

for the Lord to their fullest.

Keep me in your prayers as [ go to Tri-Cities School of Preaching that I can safely travel to school
and back home and to be able to travel to teach the word of God for all to hear. Thank for the

support.

In Christian Love,

Denver K. Tate



